
TOWNSHIP OF AVON 
 

NOTICE OF A MEETING OF THE   
AVON TOWNSHIP / CITY OF AVON  

JOINT PLANNING BOARD  
 
 
This notice is to alert residents that there will be a meeting of the 

Joint Planning Board of the City of Avon and Avon Township, on 

Wednesday September 23, 2015 at 5:00 PM in the Avon City Hall 

(140 Stratford Street East, Avon, MN) to consider a request for a 

building permit in the joint growth area and to conduct other 

business as necessary.  The public is invited to attend.  All Avon 

Township/City of Avon meetings are handicap accessible. 

 
Stephen Saupe, Clerk 
Avon Township 
ssaupe@csbsju.edu  
 
Posted:	
  Thursday	
  September	
  17,	
  2015	
  


